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February 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

As a school we will be celebrating British Science Week between 14th and 18th March. The theme for 
this year is ‘Growth’ which will also link in well with the work we are doing towards our Eco Schools 
Green Flag. More information about the activities in school and how you can get involved at home 

will be shared closer to the time on our school website and social media pages. 
 
As part of British Science Week we will be visited by Shooting Stars Circus Skills who will be 

delivering some exciting science workshops. They will be visiting school on Wednesday 16th and 
Thursday 17th March and will be working with children across the whole school. The workshops will 
take place on school premises and school staff will be present at all times. 

 
We are very excited to be able to offer these opportunities to our children, however in order for us to 
be able to offer more of these in the future we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 per 

child. If school are in receipt of pupil premium for your child we are not asking for this donation 
towards the cost as this will already be covered. We would greatly appreciate if this voluntary 
contribution can be made via School Gateway before Friday 11th March 2022. 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Miss Whitehead  
Science Lead  


